From: Carole Burton-Fairbrother || NG
Sent: 26 January 2017 14:34

To: Planning

Cc

Subject: Ref: 2016/6949/T : 12 Sherriff Road

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding removal of the Lime tree at 12 Sherriff Road, (Ref above)

T would like to retract my original objection, made on 11.01.2017 at 12.47pm, on behalf of myself and the
other two owners of the named property where the tree stands. The objection was submitted as a request for
more time for us to look at the impact the tree is having on our neighbours property, and also the potential
impact that the possible removal would have on our property.

We have now had time to study and consider the facts, and are willing to approve the removal of the tree, if
Camden Council give their permission.

So, as it seems impossible to adjust and retract the original objection on-line, please take this email as our
request to do so.

Yours,

Carole Burton-Fairbother
On behalf of the three owners of 12, Sherriff Road.



